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How do I begin to thank this community? 

Being invited home by the Sisters and the Board  and experiencing such a warm 
welcome from faculty, students, and families has been a gift. 

This opportunity is both my highest honor and greatest challenge. I am grateful 
to be the first alumna president of our Dear Villa. Empowering women through 
faith, education, and service to be positive, innovative, and intentional leaders 
strengthens our global community. Our community needs Villa’s contribution more 
than ever, and your support enables our mission. Your generosity of time, energy, and 
resources ensures Mother Maria’s legacy will be here for generations to come. 

After decades of working in higher education and private industry, I’ve experienced in 
many spaces the positive impact of women’s education. I accepted this role because, as 
the sole women’s school in Bucks County, we have a responsibility to foster curiosity, 
critical thinking, and respect, providing our future leaders with a foundation for lifelong 
learning. Our work is essential. 

•	 Faith – Inviting women to find and foster their faith provides a center in a 
chaotic world. 

•	 Education – Academically challenging our women leads to diversified 
workforces. In a world where women account for only 27% of STEM 
workers, despite making up nearly half of the workforce, we can boast 
that over 55% of our graduates are pursuing STEM careers. 

•	 Service – The spirit of service has never been more critical. Our students 
complete over 6,000 hours of community service annually, preparing 
them to be servant leaders when they leave these hallowed halls. 

Outcomes matter. My commitment to you is that we will challenge the women of Villa to 
intentionally discern who they are called to be, explore new careers, and practice other-
centered leadership. 

In Mother Maria’s words, “What a paradise life would be if each and every one, 
forgetting self, were to strive to manifest love for others by first cultivating it within 
one’s own heart, and then expressing this in word and deed.” 

Thank you for contributing to our paradise. Your  
support — in word and deed — makes us stronger. 

Gratefully, 

Jeanne Frawley ’94
President
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2021-2022 IMPACT REPORT

Villa Joseph Marie High School is a Catholic college-preparatory school 
committed to helping young women discern who they are and grow into 
the disciples God calls them to be, as revealed by the life and teachings 
of Jesus Christ. The legacy of our foundress, Venerable Mother Maria 
Kaupas, and the Sisters of St. Casimir inspire the dedicated faculty and 
staff to provide a challenging environment and nurturing community 
which celebrates the dignity and uniqueness of each student and 
empowers young women through faith, education, and service, doing so 
in the spirit of “Always more, Always better, Always with love.”

OUR MISSION

WWW.VJMHS.ORG

VILLA JOSEPH MARIE 
HIGH SCHOOL 
1180 Holland Road 
Holland, PA 18966 
215-357-8810 phone
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Check out the list of upcoming 
events on the back cover to join 
Villa in celebrating the 90th year 
of its founding.

With the recent addition of Frawley, five of Villa’s thirteen administrators are 
graduates: Jeanne Frawley ’94, president; Lauren Carr ’00, principal; Becky Flynn 

Hensel ’99, athletic director; Bailey Gorman ’10, admissions director; and Erica 
Franzzo ’03, communications manager. With the help of the entire faculty and staff, 
these proud alumnae are ready to kick off the new school year, leading by example, 

and inspire the next generation of Villa students to find who God calls them to be.



	 Ninety years strong! As we welcome the Class of 2026, we note that they are 
the 91st class to walk the grounds of our beloved Villa. The Class of 2026 will 
build on a 90-year history of women who didn’t know the words, “I can’t…;” who 
believed that women could follow God’s calling to do and be anything; who 
supported each another, as well as those students that followed behind them.
	 In recognizing the women who walk Villa’s halls today, we also honor those 
women who came before them and announce the 2022-2023 school year theme 
as “Year of the Alumna.” Events and activities throughout the year will bring 
this theme to life by focusing on our Alumnae and their achievements, featuring 
them in our print publications and social media, and inviting them to campus 
for planned and special events. It is also an opportunity for current students to 
consider the future — after they graduate Villa — and learn about what it means 
to be an Alumna. Many opportunities will be provided this year for Alumnae-
student interaction.
	 Alumnae, we invite you to get involved! Share your updates with Villa at 
www.vjmhs.org/alumnae/update  
or through the Alumnae 
Association at  
alumnae@vjmhs.org.  
We want to celebrate YOU, the 
foundation you have set for the 
Villa’s current students, and the 
groundwork you have laid for 
future students. In what field are 
you working or studying? Have 
you gotten married or celebrated 
a milestone anniversary? Have 
you taken a vacation of a lifetime 
or gathered with fellow alumnae? 
Send a photo or two, if you have 
them. If it means something to 
you, we want to know!
	 To the entire Villa community, 
we are grateful to you for your 
strength and perseverance 
throughout Villa’s 90 years. 
Because of you, the Class of 
2026 will have opportunities like 
never before. Because of you, our 
future is bright!
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90TH ANNIVERSARY
A TIME TO HONOR VILLA’S PAST, 
WHILE LOOKING TOWARD OUR BRIGHT FUTURE

1907
The Sisters of Saint Casimir of Chicago 
is founded by Venerable Servant of God 

Maria Kaupas in Scranton, PA.

1911
With the construction of the Motherhouse 
completed in Chicago, Sr. Maria is elected 
first Superior General, a position she held 
until her death.1932

The Sisters of St. Casimir purchase 
Maple Lane Farm to be used as a retreat 

for the Sisters and a school for young 
girls. They boarded in Regina Hall and 

walked to Maria Hall for classes. 

1957
Because of a growing student population, 
the Sisters build a new school (current 
school building) and move to a traditional 
day-school structure. 

2006-2007
The school expands into the first two floors  

of the former nursing home. (South wing)
2010
The school expands into the third floor of  
the former nursing home. (South wing)

DECEMBER 2017 & AUGUST 2018
Villa Joseph Marie receives two 
redevelopment grants from the state for 
STEAM expansion, totaling $1.5 million.

2017
The school further expands into the 
former nursing home. (North wing)

JUNE 2022
In honor and remembrance of  
Sister Regina, the Sisters of St. Casimir 
give $1 million to the school, which  
is restricted to enhancing Villa’s  
long-term sustainability.

JANUARY 2017
The Sisters of St. Casimir give $1 million 

to the school for expansion.

NOW
Our Facilities Committee continues 
to evaluate the needs and priorities 
of the school to determine and plan 
a facility that supports our Mission 

today and for the future. 

SEPTEMBER 2019
Construction on the new Performing 
Arts Center (PAC) is complete. This 
expansion also includes renovations 
to the school’s main offices and front 

entrance to provide additional security.

MAY 2017
The Sisters of St. Casimir gift the  

school campus to the school.

A History of Our Campus

Villa’s growth is possible as a result of the vision of the 
Sisters of St. Casimir and generous investments from 
the Villa community. 
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THE EDUCATIONAL 
IMPROVEMENT TAX CREDIT

The Pennsylvania Educational Improvement Tax Credit (EITC) 
program allows Pennsylvania tax liabilities to be diverted to financial 
aid programs here, rather than to the Commonwealth, ensuring that 
Villa’s socioeconomic profile remains broad and diverse. We thank 
the following businesses and individuals who took the initiative to 

participate in this valuable initiative that ensures all qualified young 
women have access to a strong, Catholic, Villa education. 

Contact Villa Advancement 
215.357.8810, ext.124  |  jmcdonald@vjmhs.org

for more information.

2021-2022
EDUCATIONAL IMPROVEMENT 
TAX CREDIT DONORS
Mr. Greg and Capt. Aileen Alexander ’94
Mr. Frederic and Mrs. Tanya Arbogast
Mr. James and Mrs. Michelle Beck
Blue Rock Construction Company
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Tracy Boedewig
Mr. Eric and Mrs. Ann Borell
Business Leadership Organized for 

Catholic Schools (BLOCS)
Mr. Gene and Mrs. Christine Cascone
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Maria Cornwall
Mr. Melquiades and Mrs. Stephanie  

De Jesus

Mr. Michael and Mrs. Elizabeth Dineen
The First National Bank and Trust 

Company of Newtown
Fleming Family Farm, Inc.
Mr. John Frain and Ms. Lisa Dooley
Mr. Glenn and Mrs. Melissa Geist
Mr. J. William and Mrs. Gina Gordon
Mrs. Paula Hocker
Mr. Neil and Mrs. Anita Kelly
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Maureen Kulp
Mr. Scott and Mrs. Kelly Kupper
Mr. Andy and Mrs. Jackie Kush
Mr. Michael and Dr. Jennifer Lambert
Mr. William and Mrs. Tara Leahy
Mr. Stanley and Mrs. Sarah Majkut

Mr. David and Mrs. Karen May
Mr. J. Scott and Mrs. Jennifer 

McDonald
Mr. Stephen and Mrs. Kathleen 

McIntyre
Mr. Roger and Mrs. Mary Messina
Murray Devine & Co., Inc.
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Cristina Phillips
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Lee Profy
Mr. George and Mrs. Ellen Rusnak
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Maureen Selzer
Dr. Paul and Mrs. Cheryl Stabile
Mr. Eugene and Mrs. Kara Stickley
Mr. Scott and Mrs. Marella Thorell
Mr. Duane and Mrs. Jill Van Arsdale

Six Easy Steps…
Thirty-Seven Donors…

More Than Forty Students Assisted…
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	 At the start of the 2021-2022 fiscal year, several factors 
required Villa to press pause on the forward momentum of the 
planned STEAM project. COVID was one factor. Another was 
our Board of Director’s request for time to carefully review the 
financial feasibility of moving forward on this project given 
Villa’s current $4.9M outstanding debt on the Performing Arts 
Center.  The third was the necessity to review Villa’s facilities 
in light of current and future curricular needs.
	 As it turns out, these pauses were fortuitous, as they 
gave us time this year to develop a Master Plan for Villa’s 
facilities development across all disciplines and all 125,000 
square feet of our existing physical campus.  The vision 
was the creation of an aesthetically pleasing and mission-
aligned campus that perfectly supports the needs of the Villa 
community now and in the future through a collaborative, 
diverse, and sustainable process. This plan is unique in 

Villa’s history for three reasons.  First, in the past, Villa has 
developed numerous designs for various spaces, but these 
designs have occurred without integration into an overall 
vision for the school.  The Master Plan integrates Villa’s 
needs for STEAM infrastructure, athletics, the arts, theology, 
and the humanities into a cohesive plan for the school’s 
plant development over the next 10-15 years.  Second, the 
development of this plan was the result of the work of a 
diverse and comprehensive stakeholder group that included 
parents, staff, faculty, students, our new facilities director, 
and alumnae.  Third, prior to beginning renovations, we will 
have a sustainable fundraising process in place to avoid any 
additional long-term debt to Villa’s financials. With the final 
stages of the Master Plan nearing completion, this committee, 
in conjunction with the Board, has agreed that STEM is the 
top priority for the next phase.

MASTER PLAN PHASING AS OF JUNE 30, 2022
…along with a sustainable fundraising process, achieving our vision…

PHASE I PHASE II PHASE III PHASE IV PHASE V

STEM and Office 
Renovation

Gym Additions 
and Renovations

Cafeteria 
and Kitchen 
Renovation

Turf Soccer Field 
with Track

Legacy Space

Chapel 
Renovations

St. Joe’s 1st Floor 
Arts Renovation

St. Joe’s 2nd 
Floor Humanities 

Renovation

St. Joe’s 3rd Floor 
Theology Retreat 

Center

Student Center

Lacrosse Field

St. Joe’s 4th Floor 
Student Residence 

Center

St. Joe’s 1st Floor 
Classroom and 

Storage

Tennis Courts

Regina Hall 
Renovation

LOOKING TO VILLA’S BRIGHT FUTURE

PHASE IV

PHASE I

PHASE II

2021-2022
CAPITAL CAMPAIGN DONORS
Mr. Gary and Mrs. Katherine Abbamont
Mr. David and Mrs. Lynn Alexander
Mr. Gregory and Capt. Aileen Alexander
Mr. Louis Altomari
Mr. Francis and Mrs. Krina Amspacher
Mr. David and Mrs. Buffy Aniloff
Mr. Frederic and Mrs. Tanya Arbogast
Mr. Anthony and Mrs. Carol Ardito
Mr. James and Mrs. Christine Armetta
Mr. Dennis and Mrs. Kathryn Bell
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Sharon Bell
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Jennifer 

Bergkoetter
Mrs. Bernadette Boedewig
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Tracy Boedewig
Mr. Eric and Mrs. Ann Borell
Mr. Lawrence and Mrs. Victoria Boyk
Sister Ann Monica Bubser, IHM
Mr. Nicholas and Mrs. Denise 

Campolongo
Mr. Daniel and Mrs. LeeAnn Christian
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Sherry 

Christopherson
Dr. Stephen and Mrs. Maureen Cleary
Mr. Marc and Mrs. Ellen Connelly
Mr. Timothy and Mrs. Jill Coogan
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Maria Cornwall
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Denise Cronk
Mr. Vincent and Mrs. Landra 

Cunningham
Mr. Lorenzo and Mrs. Kathleen Cuoci
Mr. William and Mrs. Melanie Davis
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Aida Tejero DeColli
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Margaret DeSantis
Mr. Daniel and Mrs. Anne DiDomenico
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Elizabeth Dineen
Mr. Vincent and Mrs. Gabriella DiNofa
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Amanda Drobac
Ms. Amy Drobile
Mr. Charles and Mrs. Laura Durnin
Dr. Ronald and Mrs. Barbara Endo
Mr. John and Mrs. Lori Evans

Mr. Paul and Mrs. Belinda Ferraro
Mr. Kevin and Mrs. Carolyn Flynn
Mr. John Frain and Ms. Lisa Dooley
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Christine Franko
Mr. Glenn and Mrs. Melissa Geist
Mr. John and Mrs. Jane Gibbons
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Colleen Ginnetti
The Louis J. Glunz III Family/ 

Regis Technologies Foundation
Mr. J. William and Mrs. Gina Gordon
Sister Delphine Grigas, SSC
Mr. Paul and Mrs. Lindsay Guinan
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Joyce Hagan
Mr. Richard Hepting
Mr. Francis and Mrs. Nicole Hess
The IHM Sisters
Mr. John and Mrs. Laura Iwasyk
The Kardish Family
Mr. Matthew and Mrs. Theresa Kaness
Mr. Neil and Mrs. Anita Kelly
Mr. Dennis and Mrs. Megan Kennedy
Mr. Frank and Mrs. Aileen Kevane
Mr. Srinivas and Mrs. Deepti Kotha
Mr. Joseph and Mrs. Maureen Kulp
Ms. Joanne Kunz
Mr. Scott and Mrs. Kelly Kupper
Mr. Bernard and Mrs. Florence Labencki
Mr. John and Mrs. Geraldine Lacey
Mr. Michael and Dr. Jennifer Lambert
Mr. William and Mrs. Tara Leahy
Mr. Craig and Mrs. Tara Leonardi
Mr. John and Mrs. Barbara Lupica
Dr. Joseph and Mrs. Anne Maloney
Mr. Anthony and Mrs. Cynthia 

Mastrocco
Mr. David and Mrs. Karen May
Mr. Thomas Guiniven and  

Ms. Laurie McBrinn
Mr. Patrick and Mrs. Michelle 

McCormick
Mr. J. Scott and Mrs. Jennifer McDonald
Ms. Maura McFadden
Mr. Stephen and Mrs. Kathleen 

McIntyre

Mr. Kevin and Mrs. Dena McLaughlin
Mr. John and Mrs. Maureen Menarde
Mr. Roger and Mrs. Mary Messina
Mr. James and Mrs. Maureen 

Montemuro
Dr. John and Dr. Alice Mueller
Mr. Dennis and Mrs. Lisa Murray
Ms. Jaclyn Newns
Dr. John and Mrs. Diana Nolan
Mr. Brendan and Mrs. Alessandra 

Noone
Mr. Gerard and Mrs. Bridget O’Malley
Mr. John and Mrs. Judith Paul
Mr. Michael and Mrs. Cristina Phillips
Dr. Iain and Mrs. Melissa Pickersgill
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Lee Profy
Mr. Randy Reardon and Ms. Mary 

Copperthwaite
Mr. Thomas and Mrs. Catherine 

Reardon
Dr. Charles and Mrs. Mary Rigau
Mr. William and Mrs. Diane 

Rockelmann
Mr. George and Mrs. Ellen Rusnak
Ms. Mary Scheetz
Dr. John Schnell and Dr. Carolyn 

Calalang
Mr. Steven and Mrs. Helen Schreiner
Mrs. Laura Shelley
Mr. Gary and Mrs. Stephanie Shortall
Mrs. Kathleen Simone
Sisters of St. Casimir
Mr. John and Mrs. Mary Smithson
Dr. Paul and Mrs. Cheryl Stabile
Mr. Mark and Mrs. Mary Anne 

Staudenmeier
Mr. William and Mrs. Doreen Stott
Mr. Andrew and Mrs. Kimberly Taylor
Mr. Stephen and Mrs. Elizabeth Tolkach
Twining Construction Co., Inc.
Mr. John and Mrs. Mary Kate Wade
Mr. Timothy and Mrs. Mary Whitten

THANK YOU
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Dear Villa Joseph Marie Alumna, Parents and dear Friends,

As a proud parent of an Alumna from the Class of 2008, I have witnessed 
first-hand the impact of support received from our Alumnae, current and 
past parents, and friends.  Your generous donations to Villa Joseph Marie 
have secured a tradition of strong Catholic education for young women, 
supported an exceptional faculty, administration, and staff in their efforts to 
educate and inspire our students, and helped define and protect our presence 
in society. We are grateful.

Never underestimate the impact you make on Villa’s present and future  
students. We are all aware of the many challenges we face in preserving and 
advancing the critical mission of Catholic education. Your investments in  
Villa ensure that our students have the tools needed to advance themselves to 
become tomorrow’s leaders.

Villa Alumnae are assuming leadership roles on our Villa team, serving not only 
on our faculty and administrative staff, but also as Board and Board Committee 
members.  We are honored by their commitment to safeguarding Villa’s mission 
and their dedication to advancing innovative education for EVERY student, in the 
classroom, on the field, court, or stage, and in works of mercy for those in need.

As Villa begins our celebration of 90 years of the education of young women, we 
are pleased to welcome our new President, Jeanne Frawley ‘94.  Her experience 
and commitment to our community and understanding of our mission will enable 
Villa to further our growth of faith, education, and service to others. With the firm 
foundation of Mother Maria Kaupas, the Sisters of St. Casimir, and our Alumnae, 
and the continued generosity of our Villa community, we affirm our motto: Always 
more, Always better, Always with love.

Please take the time to read our Impact Report to see the effect you have had on our 
beloved school and how you can contribute to our students for the future. Whether 
through financing a scholarship, committing to participate in the Educational 
Improvement Tax Credit (EITC), sponsorship of an event, or an annual gift, 
YOU make a difference in the lives of our students and your support is greatly 
appreciated.

Warmly,
 

Mary K. Smithson
Chair, Board of Directors
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Villa Joseph Marie is not as much a place as it is a family — a diverse community of people who have participated 
in Villa’s proud history, vibrant present, and future success. 

Our 15-member Board of Directors is comprised of representatives from all facets of the Villa community — 
Alumnae, past parents, Sisters of St. Casimir, current and former staff, and friends of Villa — and is responsible for 
the overall strategic direction of Villa Joseph Marie and the fulfillment of the school’s Mission. Unlike the school 
Administration, which oversees the day-to-day activities of the school, the Board works to ensure the achievement 
of the school’s fullest potential now and for the future. 

To best equip the Board in their decision-making process and further the development of our strategic plan, 
the following committees of dedicated people meet regularly to share their expertise in all relevant areas of the 
school. Together, these eight committees contribute to Villa’s growth in abundant ways that are unique to them. 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Chair:  
Mary Smithson (Catherine ’08) 
Former Clerk of Courts,  
Bucks County (retired)

Vice Chair:  
Aileen Kevane Alexander ’94
Chief Executive Officer,  
Diversified Search Group

Sr. M. Immacula Wendt, SSC
Interim General Superior,  
Sisters of St. Casimir

Sr. Mindy Welding, IHM
Director of Vocations, Sisters, Servants 
of the Immaculate Heart of Mary

Sr. Elizabeth Ann Yocius, SSC
Councilor for Community Life,  
Sisters of St. Casimir

Sr. Margaret Zalot, SSC ’67
Councilor/General Secretary,  
Sisters of St. Casimir

David R. Alexander (Meghan ’19)
Executive Director, Marketing,  
Bayer Healthcare

Maureen Cleary  
(Courtney ’00, Colleen ’03) 
Former Director of Institutional 
Advancement, VJMHS (retired)

Lindsay Guinan ’05
Director of Capital Projects and  
Gift Planning, The Pennington School

Chipo Jolibois, Esq. (Kaela ’18)
Intellectual Property Counsel,  
Avery Dennison Corporation

 

Maura McFadden ’00
Director, Head of Prime Finance  
In-Business Risk North America,  
Citigroup Global Markets Inc.

Paul Stabile, Ph.D.  
(Katherine ’04, Ann ’09)
Director, Quality Assurance,  
Lutron Electronics

Mark Staudenmeier (Clare ’19)
Former CFO, Sanofi US Research  
and Development (retired) 

Jeanne Frawley ’94
President, VJMHS (ex officio)

Lauren Gaughan Carr ’00
Principal, VJMHS (ex officio)

ADVANCEMENT COMMITTEE
Lindsay Guinan ’05*^

Maureen Cleary P’00, ’03*

Jeanne Frawley ’94*^ (former Chair)

Mary Smithson P’08*

Helene Baczkowski ’97
Director of Development, CORA Services

Sr. Ann Monica Bubser, IHM
Former Board Member;  
Director of Development, IHM Center

Jenna Rankin Clancy ’05
Associate Director Annual Giving, 
Princeton University

Amy Drobile
Former Board Member
President, W. A. Drobile, Inc.

Erica Franzzo ’03
Communications & Public Relations 
Manager, VJMHS

Karen Kenkel
Former President, VJMHS

Jennifer McDonald P’13, ’15
Director of Institutional Advancement, 
VJMHS

Amy Pasqua ’00
Communications Consultant  
(Healthcare)

Justine Pletnick ’06
Marketing Director, GF Sports

Mary Rigua P’15

Laura Shelley ’78, P’14
Executive Director of Business Affairs, 
Merck & Co., Inc.

Stephanie Shortall ’01
Attorney, Antheil Maslow & MacMinn, LLC

Mary Beth Walinskas ’96
Former Alumnae Relations Manager, VJMHS

* BOARD MEMBER	 ^ COMMITTEE CHAIR
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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
Sr. Margaret Zalot, SSC ’67*^

Aileen Kevane Alexander ’94*

Jeanne Frawley ’94*

Mary Smithson*

Sr. M. Immacula Wendt, SSC*

Sr. Elizabeth Ann Yocius, SSC*

Sr. Regina Dubickas, SSC* (deceased)

Karen Kenkel
Former President, VJMHS

FINANCE COMMITTEE
Mark Staudenmeier P’19*^

Lauren Carr ’00*

Mary Smithson P’08*

Sr. Immacula Wendt, SSC*

Sr. Margaret Zalot, SSC ’67*

Sr. Regina Dubickas, SSC* (deceased)

Carly Borell ’13
CPA; Senior Assurance Associate, PwC

Lynda Harkrader
Business Manager, VJMHS

Karen Kenkel
Former President, VJMHS

Bernie Labencki
Former Villa Business Manager

GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE
Maura McFadden ’00*^ Aileen Kevane Alexander ’94* Sr. Margaret Zalot, SSC ’67*

MINISTRY COMMITTEE
Rev. Msgr. Joseph Gentili^
Pastor, Our Lady of Guadalupe Church

Stephanie McCarthy^
Director of Mission & Ministry, VJMHS

Sr. Mindy Welding, IHM*

Sr. Elizabeth Ann Yocius, SSC*

Christine Armetta ’84, P’19
Oncology Program Coordinator,  
St. Mary Medical Center

Katie Connolly ’17
Research AnalystResearch Analyst,  
Public Opinion Strategies

Will Dennis
Theology Teacher, VJMHS

Jillian Evans ’22 

John Gentile
Science Department Chair, VJMHS

Laurie McBrinn
English Teacher, VJMHS

Stephanie Weaver ’05
Theology Department Chair, VJMHS

Pete Wisniewski
Former Math Department Chair, VJMHS

FACILITIES COMMITTEE
Paul Stabile P’04, ’09*^

Lauren Carr ’00*

Mark Staudenmeier*

Army Adams
Former Director of Facilities, VJMHS

Marissa Brown
Dean of Student Affairs, VJMHS

Connie D’Angelo
Dean of Academic Affairs, VJMHS

Becky Flynn-Hensel ’99
Athletic Director &  
Social Studies Teacher, VJMHS

John Gentile
Science Department Chair, VJMHS

Karla Hurlbert
Director of Technology, Network, VJMHS

Alyse Johnson P’19, ’24
Advancement Associate; BOD Recording 
Secretary, VJMHS

Theresa Kaness P’23
Interior Commercial Construction

Karen Kenkel
Former President, VJMHS

Stephanie McCarthy
Director of Mission & Ministry, VJMHS

Jennifer McDonald P’13, ’15
Director of Institutional Advancement, 
VJMHS

Cate Murway P’91, GP’20
Alumnae Relations, VJMHS

Alex Noone P’20, ’22

Averie Palovcak ’11
Engineer

Anne Perez
Director of Counseling, VJMHS

Grace Scarpello ’12
Former Theology Teacher, VJMHS

Quinn Schwenker P’25
Partner, Ford 3 Architects

Linda Smith
Guidance Counselor, VJMHS

Alex Szymanski
Director of Facilities, VJMHS

Various Current Students

ENROLLMENT
Dave Alexander P’19*^

Christa Chirico ’11
English Teacher, VJMHS 

Becky Flynn-Hensel ’99
Athletic Director &  
Social Studies Teacher, VJMHS

Erica Franzzo ’03
Communications & Public Relations 
Manager, VJMHS

Stephanie Gahagan^ (former Chair)
Former Admissions Director, VJMHS

Ann Garrison P’20, ’21
Dietitian

Bailey Gorman ’10^
Admissions Director & Teacher, VJMHS

Theresa Kern, P’17, ’23
Administrative Assistant,  
St. Andrew Catholic Church

Bill Leahy P’21
Guidance Counselor,  
La Salle College High School

 

Anthony Micalizzi
Admissions Associate &  
Social Studies Teacher, VJMHS

Brendan Noone P’20, ’22
Senior Sales Manager, Amazon

Lauren Cameron Tate ’96
Former Admissions, Villanova University 
and Villa Maria Academy

EDUCATION COMMITTEE
John Gentile^
Science Department Chair, VJMHS

Pete Wisniewski^
Former Math Department Chair, VJMHS

Lauren Carr ’00*

Chipo Jolibois P’18*

Paul Stabile P’04,’09*

James Bender
Social Studies Department Chair, VJMHS

Becky Flynn-Hensel ’99
Athletic Director &  
Social Studies Teacher, VJMHS

Bailey Gorman ’10
Admissions Director & Teacher, VJMHS

Bridget Gorman P’10
Media Coordinator &  
Freshman Seminar Teacher, VJMHS

Karla Hurlbert
Director of Technology, VJMHS

Stephanie McCarthy
Director of Mission & Ministry, VJMHS

Jennifer McDonald P’13, ’15
Director of Institutional Advancement, 
VJMHS

Anne Perez
Director of Counseling, VJMHS

Briana Wisniewski
Former English Teacher, VJMHS

PROFILE OF A GRADUATE (EDUCATION SUB-COMMITTEE)
James Bender^
Social Studies Teacher, VJMHS

Briana Wisniewski^
Former English Teacher, VJMHS

Will Dennis
Theology Teacher, VJMHS

John Gentile
Science Department Chair, VJMHS

Bailey Gorman ’10
Admissions Director & Teacher, VJMHS

Erik Mayer
Mathematics Teacher

Stephanie McCarthy
Director of Mission & Ministry, VJMHS

Jennifer McDonald P’13, ’15
Director of Institutional Advancement, 
VJMHS

Evan McGrath
Latin Teacher, VJMHS

Stephanie Szylejko
Former Science Teacher, VJMHS

Pete Wisniewski
Former Math Department Chair, VJMHS

* BOARD MEMBER	 ^ COMMITTEE CHAIR

Are you interested in joining one of Villa’s Committees? If you have experience in the area of one of our current 
eight committees, we invite you to join us in helping Villa continue to grow and flourish as we celebrate 90 years of 
empowering young women through faith, education, and service. Contact Mary Smithson, Chair, VJMHS Board of 
Directors, at VJMBODChair@vjmhs.org to be connected with a committee today.

New Committees Coming Soon! Do you have marketing/communications or technology experience? Let us know 
your interest in joining one of these two brand new committees from the ground level. Contact Mary Smithson, 
Chair, VJMHS Board of Directors, at VJMBODChair@vjmhs.org to be connected with a committee today.

P - Parent of Alumna	 GP - Grandparent of Alumna
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SUMMARY OF INCOME AND EXPENSES

Villa’s Sources  
of Income
Tuition - 89%
Fundraising - 5%
Student Activities - 2%
Investments - 1%
Miscellaneous Income - 2%
State Aid - 1%

Villa’s Expenses
Instructional - 46%
Administration & Staff - 20%
Scholarships & Financial Aid - 14%
Facilities - 10%
Other - 4% 
Student Activities - 5%
Interest Expense - 2%

Major Gifts and Grants - 34%

Annual Fund
$166,157

Capital Campaign
$80,692

Events
$133,694

Major Gifts/Grants
$200,000

$580,543
Annual Fund - 29% Capital Campaign - 14%Fundraising Events - 23%

2021–2022

ANNUAL REPORT 
OF GIVING
Thank you for supporting Villa Joseph Marie High School. 
We are committed to helping young women discern who 
they are and grow into the disciples God calls them to 
be, as revealed by the life and teachings of Jesus Christ. 
The legacy of our foundress, Venerable Mother Maria 
Kaupas, and the Sisters of St. Casimir inspire the dedicated 
faculty and staff to provide a challenging environment and 
nurturing community which celebrates the dignity and 
uniqueness of each student and empowers young women 
through faith, education, and service, doing so in the spirit 
of “Always more, Always better, Always with love.”

Disclaimer: This report lists gifts made to the Villa Joseph Marie Annual Fund between July 1, 
2021, and June 30, 2022. Every effort was made the ensure the accuracy of the donor information in 
this publication. If you would like to report an error, please contact Jennifer Drayer-McDonald, 
Director of Institutional Advancement, at 215-357-8810, ext. 124, or jmcdonald@vjmhs.org.
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Fundraising Vehicle



Speaking with an alumna parent recently, she 
commented on Villa’s dedication to the mission 

and the result of that dedication. Specifically, she 
remarked that every student leadership position at Villa 

was held by a woman and that every award and accolade 
was received at Villa by a woman. She said this created an 
environment where being academically smart, athletically 
strong, or artfully talented was supported and encouraged 
— an environment where women were empowered, an 
environment where women are fierce. As Villa prepares to 
celebrate our 90th year, this statement has never been truer!

In looking forward to our bright future, however, we must 
acknowledge and embrace Villa’s beautiful and blessed past, 
the years of toiling to build a school for young women in the 
farmland of then-rural Bucks County, the years of “Maple 
Lane,” and of “Villans” and “Jems.” The memories of these 
years and the history of our beloved school are held in the 
hearts of every Villa alumna. And so, in conjunction with our 
90th year, it seems appropriate that we focus our 2022-2023 
school year as, “The Year of the Alumna.”

Villa’s alumnae bear witness to 90 years of an academic 
environment which has been changed by the integration 
of technology and service learning, of stellar athletic wins 
and crushing defeats, of an enrollment comprised solely 
of Lithuanian students and one where students come from 
diverse ethnic, religious, and socio-economic backgrounds, of 
a faculty and staff who wore habits and one where a vocation 
is not present on a daily basis, and to a campus containing 
only a single, historic building that was both school and 
dormitory and one that spans several buildings with plans 
for renovation and restoration. Villa’s alumnae are Villa’s 
legacy. And it is on this legacy that, with the generosity of 
our donors, Villa has been built and will continue to build for 
future generations of young women.

We are grateful for the continued support of our many 
benefactors. Each gift, regardless of size, is a partnership with 
Villa that ensures that our mission will carry on for the next 
90 years — or more! 

Jennifer McDonald
Director of Institutional Advancement

SUMMARY OF ANNUAL FUND GIFTS 
BY GIVING SOCIETY

MOTHER MARIA KAUPAS SOCIETY
$10000 & above
Mr. and Mrs. Brian K. McCarthy
Sisters of St. Casimir

SAINT CASIMIR SOCIETY
$7500-$9999
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Musial

CROWN & SWORD SOCIETY
$5000-$7499
Mr. and Mrs. Eric J. Borell
Ms. Jeanne M. Frawley ’94 and  

Mr. Brian Murray
Mrs. Rosemarie M. Rittle Fronheiser ’53
Mr. and Mrs. J. William Gordon, Jr.
Mrs. Laura L. Wescoat Shelley ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Tolkach

WHITE LILY SOCIETY
$2500-$4999
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent W. DiStasio
Dr. and Mrs. Peter W. Glunz, Ph.D
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth C. Heys
Mrs. Lindsay E. Fox Lord ’97
Mrs. Elaine  Halamar Mackin ’60
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Smithson
Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Stabile, Sr.

GOLD SPIRIT SOCIETY
$1000-$2499
Capt. Aileen K. Kevane Alexander ’94
Sister Ann Monica Bubser, IHM
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph R. Cronk
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley E. Gondek, III
Mr. and Mrs. Francis J. Hess, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. John E. Iwasyk
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew A. Kaness
Dr. Thomas J. Kardish
Dr. Karen J. Kenkel
Ms. Regina M. Kirwan
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Koreyva
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph A. Kulp
Ms. Maria E. Leonhauser ’70
Mr. and Mrs. John P. McAlpin Jr.
Ms. Maura K. McFadden ’00
Mr. Thomas F. McGowan
Mrs. Carol L. Witalec Olivieri ’75
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Reardon
Mrs. Mary Alice Cantwell Schmitt ’70
Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Staudenmeier
Mr. and Mrs. Duane M. Van Arsdale

BLUE SPIRIT SOCIETY
$500-$999
Mr. and Mrs. Armand J. Adams
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Alexander
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Bannon
Ms. Deborah A. Boedewig ’93
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Mrs. Bernadette A. Boedewig
Ms. Alexandra R. Castillejo ’13
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent J. Cunningham
Mr. and Mrs. Pierre E. DaSilva
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. Dillon
Mrs. Dawn A. Dixon Ellis ’62
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin E. Flynn
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher J. Fritz
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick J. Ilsemann III
Mr. and Mrs. Brian R. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Keen
Mr. and Mrs. Charles J. Mallon
Mr. Thomas J. Guiniven and  

Ms. Laurie M. McBrinn
Deacon and Mrs. J. Scott McDonald
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Mellon
Dr. Max E. and Dr. Isabella E. Mercado
Mr. and Mrs. Scott J. Persechino
Mr. and Mrs. Robert F. Taylor Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Scott C. Thorell
Mrs. Bridget R. McFadden Urban ’02
Mrs. Mary Nagle Wade ’81 and  

Mr. John C. Wade, II

JEM SOCIETY
$250-$499
Mr. and Mrs. George A. Antonak
Mrs. Diane M. Bentivoglio Barkley ’62
Mrs. Mary Jean Dever Biser ’62
Mrs. Veronica M. Boland

Ms. Stefanie K. Boyk ’02
Mrs. Alice Sheerin Braun ’90 and  

Mr. Paul N. Braun 
Mrs. Carol A. Auchinleck Calderbank ’69
Mrs. Kathleen Smith Carr ’72
Mrs. Jenna L. Rankin Clancy ’05
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy P. Coogan
Mr. Samuel D. Costanzo
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew J. Felker
Mrs. Lorna M. Pontarelli Fish ’77
Mr. and Mrs. Vaughan S. Grundy
Mrs. Dolores R. Reiber Haizlip ’52
Dr. Marietta A. Malik Hofmeister ’85
Ms. Lisa Huchler
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan C. Koors
Mrs. Pamela M. Betson Kuhn ’61
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Lacey
Sgt. Maj and Mrs. William M. 

McDonald, Jr.
Dr. John and Dr. Alice P. Mueller
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald M. Mullin Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James N. Murray
Capt. and Mrs. John R. Nachtman, Sr.
Mrs. Amy P. Techtmann Pasqua ’00
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Pastorek, Sr.
Mrs. Carmen T. Kreivenas Peetz ’52
Mrs. Beverly A. Wilson Pelletier ’93
Dr. Linda T. Thatcher Raichle, Ph.D ’66
Mr. and Mrs. Laurence M. Redican
Mrs. Colleen P. Dever Reiter ’72

YOU MADE AN IMPACT 
ON THE FUTURE 
 female leaders
  of the world
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Faith-filled servants, innovative thinkers, 
explorative students, compassionate alumnae, 

collaborative leaders, and empowered citizens: 
These are the attributes of every student that 

graduates from Villa Joseph Marie High School. 
The Profile of the Graduate initiative encompasses these 

six pillars, each with specific characteristics and qualities 
that help develop the young women of VJM. The motive for 
the development of this profile is to provide a high-quality 
educational experience based on the 21st Century Skills 
required of learners in the Information Age.

Throughout the Profile’s development phase during the 2021-
2022 school year, the question became, “Who is she?” Who is 
a Villa graduate? This profile serves several key purposes:
•	 Maintains regular curricular reviews,
•	 Develops strategic plan goals for education and curriculum 
development,
•	 Reflects on long-term planning for campus facilities,
•	 Functions as a living document to assist with athletics and 
other programs. 
All in all, the Profile of the Graduate will work cohesively to 
reflect how every student at Villa is unique, every student 
has distinct areas of focus and joy and how, by the time they 
complete their four-year transformation, every Villa graduate 
will embody each of the six pillars.

With donor support, our Profile of the Graduate will enhance 
our students’ experiences during their time at Villa: Becoming 
faith filled servants requires opportunities for spiritual growth 
at mission-centered retreat houses; Innovative thinkers 
need state-of-the-art technology to remain competitive 
with students of other area schools for seats at the nation’s 
top colleges and universities; Explorative learning can 
happen with university visits and tours, as well as with 
dual enrollment course offerings; Compassionate alumnae 
can demonstrate an awareness of the impact of historical 
events, through both individual and group experiences; 
Collaborative leaders can be formed when a student utilizes 
her skills and talents to connect with alumnae and others 
in the Villa community, both during and beyond her high 
school years; Empowered citizens lead others, gaining a better 
understanding of her authentic self, and helping to break 
down barriers among others. With your support, Villa will 
foster experiences and opportunities to have our Profile of the 
Graduate be a living example of fierce females in education.

Lauren Carr ’00
Principal, Mathematics Teacher

YOU MADE AN IMPACT 
ON OUR STUDENTS’
 future 
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Ms. Linda M. Schepise ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Keith T. Smeraglio
Mr. and Mrs. Andreas S. Sommer
Mr. and Mrs. H. Gene Stanley
Mrs. Gabrielle H. Curione Wallace ’08

REGINA SOCIETY
$100-$249.00
Dr. and Mrs. Gary W. Abbamont
Ms. Alexa L. Bannon ’18
Mrs. Mary A. Hare Baumgart ’90
Mr. and Mrs. Francis X. Bell, Jr.
Ms. Patricia G. Bender ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Michael D. Bergkoetter
Mrs. Carolyn E. Gaub Blahota ’60
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Boedewig
Mr. and Mrs. David O. Brown
Mrs. Judith J. Butler
Ms. Colette M. Campellone ’81
Mrs. Christine M. Cerquetelli
Mr. and Mrs. William P. Condon, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Connelly
Mr. and Mrs. Peter K. Cowles
Mrs. Geraldine M. Carroll Crowley ’64
Mr. and Mrs. James W. Cummings
Mrs. Joanne M. Kunz Cunningham ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Richard J. Danek, Sr.
Mrs. Constance M. D’Angelo
Mr. Frank M. Dattilo
Dr. David J. and Dr. Jeanne K. 

DeFilippis
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Dennis, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent G. DeVito
Ms. Hope A. K. DeVito ’14
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel M. DiDomenico
Ms. Nicole M. DiEnna, MBA ’02

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Drach
Ms. Amelia A. Drobile
Dr. Karen J. Elinich, Ed. D ’84
Mrs. Rosemary A. Schmidt Endrick ’60
Mr. and Mrs. George P. Endrigian
Mrs. Kristin Hoffman Farrell ’00
Dr. Anita G. Smith Fennessey ’82
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Fiore
Ms. Danielle M. Fiorelli ’11
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew D. Galasso
Ms. Jennifer A. Sweeney Gillespie ’90
Mrs. Mary T. McGinnis  

Golaschevsky ’82
Mrs. Kathleen M. Gordon
Mr. and Mrs. David H. Gorman
Dr. and Mrs. Leon E. Gosciniak, D.O.
Ms. Roseann M. Greenberg ’78
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas J. Gumbs
Mr. and Mrs. E. Garrett Gummer, III Esq.
Ms. Judith A. Hagan ’82
Mrs. Linda N. Hagan-Poole ’75
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent M. Hannigan III
Mr. and Mrs. Shawn R. Harkrader
Mr. and Mrs. Russell W. Hellyer Jr.
Dr. Teresa F. Hennelly ’49
Mrs. Becky Flynn Hensel ’99
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew D. Houseman
Ms. Kathleen Holleran Ibarra ’69
Mrs. Marie B. Becer Ilse ’05
Sister Bernadette Marie Janus, SSC ’52
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin L. Keenan
Mrs. Marguerite V. Carroll Kelly ’68
Sister Rita Marie Kerdock, SSC ’53
Mrs. Mary Beth DiMoia Konefsky ’82
Dr. Kristen E. Sylvester Kushnier ’98
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard J. Labencki

Mrs. Katherine A. Medernach  
Langton ’01

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Lasky
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Lauer, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Lee
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph T. Levins
Ms. JoAnn Lynn ’74
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Magil
Dr. Carl J. and Dr. Kathleen K. Mangione
Ms. Emily H. Market ’12
Mrs. Melissa A. Pirolli Marth ’98
Mrs. Henrietta C. Reiber Massina ’49
Mr. and Mrs. David R. May
Mr. Erik O. Mayer
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. McAtee
Ms. Sydnie E. McDonald ’15
Ms. Rebecca A. McDonald ’13
Mrs. Patricia A. Litvinas McGarvey ’78
Ms. Meghan McKeever
Mr. and Mrs. John M. McShane
Mr. and Mrs. Richard P. Micklos
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey J. Minnichbach
Mr. and Mrs. Donald F. Monaghan
Mrs. Jennifer L. Stegonshek  

Morrison ’01
Mrs. Ann R. Reimel Myers ’60
Mrs. Ashley E. Rowley O’Connor,  

PNP ’05
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Otto
Mr. and Mrs. Vincent A. Paccapaniccia
Mrs. Elizabeth J. Murtha Paniza ’71
Mrs. Patricia I. Pasquine
Mrs. Joanne S. Smith Pawsat ’60
Mr. and Mrs. Barry E. Perez
Sister Margaret Petcavage, SSC ’52
Mrs. Kathleen H. Hihn Petrone ’60

Ms. Ellen R. Quinn ’77
Mr. and Mrs. Laurence M. Redican
Ms. Colleen T. Regan and  

Ms. Jennifer Pratt
Mr. and Mrs. Scott I. Reifsnyder
Mrs. Jennifer E. Lacey Ruhling, R.N. ’06
Ms. Alicia M. Sarzynski ’98
Mrs. Margaret M. O’Neil Schenk ’60
Mrs. Christine M. Frawley Schrack ’00
Mrs. Kathleen M. Muchorski Scipione ’66
Mrs. Cecilia D. DeSilva Selbrede, Esq. ’83
Mrs. Dorothy A. Hornberger  

Setcavage ’58
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph P. Sheenan
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Sheerin, Jr.
Mrs. Stephanie M. Schlegel Shortall, 

Esq. ’01
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas K. Strzelec
Mr. Aloysius E. Stuhl
Mrs. Diane Grill Sullivan
Mrs. Catherine B. Altier Szendel, Esq. ’99
Mrs. Caitlin M. Harvey  

Sztenderowicz ’07
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel  Tassone
Mr. and Mrs. Daryl F. Todd, Jr.
Ms. Lisa A. Toscano
Ms. Brianna J. Tulskie ’16
Mr. and Mrs. John P. Turco Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Marcus S. Venth
Mrs. Jacqueline K. Thomson Walder ’04
Mrs. Marie Louise Slebodnick 

Wilkinson ’57
Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Wisniewski
Mrs. Lissa M. Rosendale Wolcott ’04
Mrs. Kathleen M. Young MEd
Ms. Andrea M. Zalewski ’00



Seven Alumnae now proudly serve on the 
faculty and staff of Villa Joseph Marie. My fellow 

Alum and I often find ourselves casually saying, 
“That’s so Villa!” while walking the hallways of our 

alma mater. But what exactly does that comment mean? 

Being “So Villa” is Christa Chirico ’11 laughing about 
students opting to play Just Dance on Jem Choice days in 
advisory. It is Stephanie Weaver ’05 commenting on how 
authentically our students engage in acts of service. It is 
even Lauren Gaughan Carr ’00 painstakingly bedazzling our 
beloved mascot. And, if you are a fellow Alumna, I’m sure 
you and your Villa sisters have even more heartwarming and 
hysterical definitions. 

As the new Director of Admissions, I want each student 
whose eyes light up while traveling our halls to find her 
version of, “That’s so Villa.” This is possible only with the 
generosity of our donors. 

As a tuition-based school, we are limited in what we can 
provide. Tuition covers only a percentage of what it truly costs 
to educate a student at Villa. Donations to the Always Villa 
Fund, participation in fundraisers like the Annual Spring 
Auction, Golf Outing, and Designer Handbag Bingo, or a 
commitment to Villa’s Educational Improvement Tax Credit 
program provide the necessary resources to support students 
with financial aid who, otherwise, would have been unable 
to make a Villa education possible or who would have had 
their education interrupted while a student. Your generosity 
ensures that faculty can continue their own education to 
stay current on the most effective instructional strategies for 
high school students, and it is truly because of you that our 
students are able to create and share effective experiences 
outside the classroom through service-learning, athletics, and 
fine arts programs.

Your generosity supports the next generation of young 
women creating their own “So Villa.” On their behalf,  
thank you! 

Bailey Gorman ’10
Admissions Director, Teacher

YOU MADE AN IMPACT 
ON OUR STUDENTS’
 ability to  
attend Villa

Mrs. Mary J. Magee Eidson, R.N. ’95
Mrs. Mariann L. Lynch Engelhardt ’61
Mrs. Kathleen R. Riegel Epple ’67
Mr. Sonny Facenda
Mrs. Victoria Fagan Vernick ’91
Mrs. Christie Antonelli Farinella ’86
Mrs. Hilda A. Keiffer Fedak ’62
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Ferrandino
Ms. Erin M. Flanagan ’19
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Flatley
Ms. Deborah A. Fortunato-Parker ’78
Mrs. Erica Gregory Franzzo ’03
Ms. Genna F. Fulginiti ’13
Mr. and Mrs. Brian S. Gahagan
Ms. Lori C. Gallagher ’16
Mr. and Mrs. Neil J. Gallagher
Mrs. Maureen E. K. Wilson Gasink ’61
Mrs. Bethany A. Zalewski Gaspari ’95
Mr. John D. Gentile
Mrs. Clare G. Garson Gerling ’65
Mrs. Lauren N. Wisniewski  

Giampietro ’06
Mrs. Colleen N. McDonough Gigliotti ’04
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony J. Giovannangelo
Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Gore
Ms. Bailey A. Gorman ’10
Ms. Mary Katherine M. Gould ’17
Ms. Katie M. Grant ’14
Ms. Cecelia R. Grant ’16
Mrs. Annamarie B. Bodkin Gresko,  

R.N. ’83
Mrs. Lindsay M. Tomlinson Guinan ’05
Mrs. Maria T. Budano Haff ’86
Mrs. Allyson E. Cohen Hannagen ’13
Mrs. Carol M. Krupsky Happersett ’60
Mrs. Carly R. Metzger Harbison ’06
Mrs. Laureen T. Cianfrini Hayes ’86
Mr. and Mrs. James E. Henes Jr.
Mrs. Barbara J. Kulak Hess ’64
Ms. Rachel M. Heuckroth
Mrs. Maureen E. Fennessy Hobbs ’69
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Hoffman
Mr. and Mrs. Donald H. Holdren, Jr.
Mrs. Diane L. Hollie
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan E. Hurlbert
Ms. Kristen M. Ilsemann ’11
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Ms. Cecilia M. Barreca ’18
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey C. Bedrosian
Mrs. Sharon Citak Bell ’86 and Mr. 

Michael J. Bell, Sr.
Mr. James R. and Dr. Carrie  L. Bender
Mr. and Mrs. R. Alex Bennett
Mrs. Eileen A. Pellegrino Bernstein ’86
Mrs. Sandra J. Mettler Blackwell ’60
Mr. Frederick C. Bloesch
Mrs. Kristen L. Wilkinson Bolt ’07
Ms. Lauren St. Claire Bradley ’14
Mrs. Kate S. Wojtowicz Brennan ’04
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn T. Brodsky
Ms. Ellen R. Brooks
Mrs. Melissa A. Pratico Brown ’00
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald R. Capie

Mrs. Lauren E. Gaughan Carr ’00
Ms. Christa R. Chirico ’11
Mrs. Deborah P. Purdy Clardy ’65
Mrs. Michelle Juliff Conway ’83
Ms. Kristan M. Coppola ’13
Ms. Tiffany A. Cortese ’96
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Costanzo
Mrs. Anne J. Crotty
Mr. and Mrs. Lorenzo A. Cuoci
Mrs. Anna L. Orgasan Dailey ’96
Mrs. Lorianne G. Davis
Ms. Isabella DeVito
Mrs. Maureen R. McGrath Devlin ’66
Mrs. Kate M. Campbell DiLeonardo ’00
Mr. and Mrs. Alan Dlugosz
Mrs. Nancy F. Feher Edwards ’66
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Ms. Julia A. Zalewski ’02
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene P. Zalewski
Sister Margaret Zalot, S.S.C. ’67
Mr. and Mrs. John M. Zilliox
Mr. and Mrs. Frank J. Zink Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Mieczyslaw J. Zurko

FRIENDS OF VILLA
up to $99.00
Ms. Caitlyn A. Aluise ’05
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Angelucci
Ms. Jacqueline C. E. Armetta ’19
Mrs. Christine Heys Armetta ’84 and 

Mr. James S. Armetta
Mrs. Helene Holmes Baczkowski ’97
Mr. and Mrs. Mychal Spencer Barr

Commitment: \ kə-'mit-mənt \
a: an agreement or pledge to do something in the future (a commitment to improve conditions at the nursing home)
b: something pledged (the commitment of troops to the war)
c: the state or an instance of being obligated or emotionally impelled (a commitment to a cause)

- MerriamWebster.com

Witnessing the joy of Villa’s faculty and staff each day, there can be no question that they embody each definition 
of the word, “Commitment.” It can be seen in their dedication to their craft, the relationships they build with 
students and with one another, and their willingness to do more and be more for the betterment of each young 
woman who walks Villa’s halls. Mentoring and empowering our girls through education is so much more than a job 
for them. It is a ministry. One they embrace as a calling from God as a part of their “being.”

In the 2021-2022 school year, Villa Joseph Marie’s faculty embraced their commitment like never before. Knowing of 
the struggles of many Villa students, 100% of our faculty and staff contributed to the Always Villa Fund, specifically 
for financial aid. These gifts totaled more than $7,000. We hope that the impact and example demonstrated by these 
men and women will inspire others to join them in making a commitment to Villa Joseph Marie.

Many thanks to:
Army and Marguerite 

Adams
Michael Ashton
Amy Barr
Kim Bedrosian
James Bender
Alex Bennett
Ellen Brooks
Marissa Brown
Lauren Gaughan Carr ’00
Christa Chirico ’11
Marysue Costanzo
Anne Crotty
Connie D’Angelo
Lorianne Davis
Will Dennis
Isabella DeVito

Alan Dlugosz
Sonny Facenda
Mark Fitzpatrick
Becky Flynn Hensel ’99
Erica Gregory Franzzo ’03
Stephanie Gahagan
Lori Gallagher ’16
John Gentile
Bailey Gorman ’10
Bridget Gorman
Cecelia Grant ’16
Lynda Harkrader
Rachel Heukroth
Marjene Hoffman
Melissa Holdren
Amanda Horvath
Karla Hurlbert

Alyse Johnson
Karen Kenkel
Molly Kenny
Ellen Leaper
Meghan Martin
Erik Mayer
Laurie McBrinn
Stephanie McCarthy
Colleen McClain
Jennifer McDonald
Evan McGrath
Meghan McKeever
Gabriella Merlino
Anthony Micalizzi
Cathleen Murway
Lisa Neeld
Alissa Nelson

Anne Perez
Isabel Portelli
Megan Preedy
Grace Scarpello ’12
Tina Schuster
Joseph Sheehan
Terry Smeraglio
Linda Smith
Stephanie Szylejko
Tracey Tewksbury
MaryBeth Walinskas
Stephanie Weaver
Shannon Webb
Brianna and Pete 

Wisniewski
Kathleen Young
Trisha Young
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YOU MADE AN IMPACT 
ON OUR STUDENTS AND
 our community
As we enter Villa’s 90th anniversary year, I find myself feeling extraordinarily grateful for 
this special place I have come to call home over the last eight years. I am grateful for the 

students I have met and the encounters with them that have left me with a better understanding 
of what it means to be a Christian. I am grateful for the colleagues I am honored to learn from 

and work alongside. I am grateful for the individuals I’ve had the privilege of meeting during day 
and overnight service experiences to Chicago, Mount Carmel, Blessed Sarnelli Community, Caring for 

Friends, and Churchville Nature Center, to name a few. It is because of the generosity of our alumnae, our 
Villa families, and our benefactors that Villa’s ministry program continues to offer faith-based programs 
where students can build community and encounter Christ in each other and those they serve. 

I think of some of our recent alumnae who, while at Villa, were provided opportunities to deepen their 
faith through liturgies, retreats, and service experiences. As these seeds of faith, sown on the strong 
foundations of their families, grew here at Villa, they left ready to carry on Villa’s mission in the broader 
world. alumnae who are living their own vocational callings as educators in Catholic schools; who 
volunteer their time with local charities; who are doing a year of volunteer service; who serve as mentors to 
our Villa students; who use their college degrees to travel to poverty-stricken areas of our world to educate 
and care for God’s people. 

Brigid Conmy ’18 is one such alumna. Brigid shares, “During my six weeks in Uganda, I was able to 
serve the people of Kyarusozi and work in the medical clinic that is founded by the Sisters of the Holy 
Cross. I fell in love with service and health care during my time at Villa and I truly feel called to live out 
this vocation all over the world. I try to serve by helping those in need and also learning from all of the 
amazing people that I encountered during my time in Uganda.” Brigid’s message is only a glimpse of the 
long-term impact of a Villa education, of the fruit that is grown from the faith foundations and service 
experiences they participated in while at 1180 Holland Road. 

This past school year, 100% of Villa students were involved in the faith-life of Villa through liturgies, 
prayer services, and retreats. Additionally, 90% of Villa students participated in optional ministry 
programs. Our Mission and Ministry program offered 170 leadership positions and 42 optional service and 
retreat programs, allowing our students the opportunity to practice servant leadership, while gaining a 
better understanding of their own God-given gifts and talents. The 6,000 service hours submitted by our 
students this year is evidence that our young women are striving to discern ways they can make an impact 
on our local community. Without the prayerful and financial support of so many benefactors Villa would 
not be able to provide these offerings to our students. 

Mother Maria Kaupas wrote, “Trust God in your difficulties and place the future in God’s hands… have 
great concern for the needs of one another. As our Lord asks: ‘Love one another as I have loved you.’” 
Thank you for providing an abundance of opportunities for our students to love one another as Jesus loved 
us. Our students continually amaze me with their desire to serve as God has called them to, to put their 
faith into action and to have hearts filled with concern for the needs of their sisters and brothers in Christ. 
I am proud to know and work with our Villa students who carry out the legacy of our foundress and of our 
Sisters so well, doing all things in the spirit of Always more, Always better, and Always for the love of God 
and neighbor. 

Mother Maria, Pray for Us. May God continue to bless you and your families.  
May God continue to bless Villa Joseph Marie High School. 

Stephanie McCarthy 
Director of Mission and Ministry

Brigid Conmy ’18
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Mr. and Mrs. Anthony T. Micalizzi
Mr. and Mrs. Philip A. Moat
Mrs. Susan V. Crawford Montgomery ’71
Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Nelson
Mr. John A. Nieds
Ms. Emily M. Noone ’20
Ms. Morgan R. O’Brien ’98
Ms. Andrea I. Pasquine ’98
Ms. Leah A. Patrick ’13
Mrs. Josephine M. Pawluczyk
Mrs. Melissa Tatar Pickersgill ’90 and 

Dr. Iain F. Pickersgill
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Portelli
Ms. Megan E. Preedy and  

Mr. Mark C. McLaughlin
Mrs. Rose A. Presel
Mrs. Meredith E. McKeown Rankel ’86 

and Mr. Edward Rankel
Mr. and Mrs. Tate J. Rarick
Ms. Jillian E. Reifsnyder ’20
Ms. Torey L. Repetski ’09
Ms. Nancy L. Riccio
Mrs. Patrice M. Richards-Cooper ’77
Mrs. Teresa L. Riegel
Mrs. Kathleen M. Kugler Robinson ’92
Mrs. Mary M. McGlynn Russell ’67
Ms. Bethany L. Saxton ’92
Ms. Grace C. Scarpello ’12
Mrs. Tina M. Schuster
Mrs. Allison J. Cronk Schwein ’06
Mrs. Rachel L. McGovern Scriven ’07
Mrs. Carol Ann Pettit Sewell ’61
Mrs. Jennifer L. Gunn Sheridan ’97
Mrs. Jaime Helbling Simpson ’97 and 

Mr. Joshua R. Simpson
Ms. Mackenzie N. Smith ’20

Mr. and Mrs. James S. Smith Jr.
Mrs. Megan T. Coates Swierczewski ’06
Ms. Stephanie Szylejko
Ms. Molly A. Taylor ’20
Ms. Tracey A. Tewksbury
Mrs. Marylin A. Mignoni Tierney ’78
Mr. Joseph J. Tumpak, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Tyburski
Mrs. Michelle M. McLaughlin Ulrich ’97
Ms. Terese A. Vekteris ’77
Ms. Stephanie A. Weaver ’05
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Webb, II
Mr. and Mrs. Richard S. Winslow, Jr.
Mrs. Loretta M. Murray Woodall ’68
Mrs. Margaret M. Schneider Wyche ’63
Ms. Trisha M. Young

Thank you to all the donors  
who wish to remain anonymous.

Mrs. Sandra C. Ciccimaro  
Immerman ’78

Ms. Ani N. Javardian ’16
Ms. Amia L. Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Johnson, Esq.
Ms. Alexa M. Johnson ’19
Mrs. Allison H. Hoffman Keene ’06
Ms. Molly Kenny
Ms. Lindsey L. King ’10
Mrs. Jennifer Drobile Kiriloff ’89 and  

Mr. William P. Kiriloff, Jr.
Mrs. Patricia S. Ragan Kivlin ’62
Mr. and Mrs. Donald B. Kopach
Mr. Jamison Kravcak and  

Mrs. Jennifer L. Schueller
Mrs. Mary Ann Krumm
Mrs. Heather V. Katz LaRocco, R.N. ’04
Mr. and Mrs. Darrell R. Leaper
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond J. Leichner III
Mr. Joseph P. Leone, Jr.
Mrs. Patricia Reilly Louisa ’90
Mrs. Erika M. Foley Lynch ’96
Mrs. Julie A. Micklos Mandes ’00
Ms. Juliana V. Marino
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick J. McCarthy
Mrs. Colleen M. McClain R.N.
Mrs. Marianne J. Doyle McFarland ’83
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel F. McGovern
Mrs. Renée M. Kitchenman  

McGovern ’02
Mr. and Mrs. Evan M. McGrath
Mrs. Diane J. Eeckhout McNamara ’64
Ms. Mary Frances T. McNulty
Ms. Gabriella Merlino
Ms. Rosemary E. Meyers ’69

We are excited to announce  
Villa’s new giving societies for  
the 2022-2023 fiscal year:

Crown Society
$2,500 and above
Sword Society
$500 to $2,499
Lily Society
up to $499

MMK Loyalty Society
Donors with Three  
Consecutive Years of Giving
Jem Loyalty Society
Young Alumnae Donors from  
Class Years 2013-2022



Dear Fellow Alumnae,

The 2021-2022 fiscal year for the Alumnae Association was marked by 
continued efforts to engage our alum and reconnect them with Villa. 
We were able to hold our first annual meeting since 2019 and those who 
attended, both in-person and virtually, provided great feedback to the 
association that has already been put into practice. 

First, we reimagined our alumnae newsletter with the feedback we received 
in mind. These digital newsletters now spotlight alumnae accomplishments, 
highlight activities of the current students and announce upcoming events for 
alumnae, family and friends, as well as opportunities to get involved and reconnect 
with Villa. The first newsletter was published online and sent to your email boxes 
in June and will continue every other month.

Another request from our association members that we have been able to fulfill 
is to identify new opportunities for alumnae to visit Villa. These include the 
ability to attend planned school events like the annual Opening Mass, Open 
House and Casino Night, as well as social and networking events hosted by the 
Alumnae Association. It is our hope that these opportunities will help us connect 
with each other, as well as with the current school community. The first school 
event that alumnae were invited to was the Opening Mass on September 19. The 
first Alumnae Association event was a special alumnae social before the annual 
Designer Handbag Bingo on October 7. You can find information about more 
upcoming events at www.vjmhs.org/alumnae/events and by joining the private 
Alumnae Facebook page or following any of Villa’s social channels. 

If you are not receiving our newsletter, please be sure to reach out to  
Alumnae@vjmhs.org and give us your updated contact information.

As we embark upon Villa’s 90th year, and celebrate this milestone anniversary as 
well as all Villa does to empower young women, we hold our memories of Villa in 
our hearts and continue to strive to be “Always more, Always better, Always with 
love.”

Warm regards,

Stephanie M. (Schlegel) Shortall ’01
President, VJMHS Alumnae Association 
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Class of 1949
Dr. Teresa F. Razickas Hennelly
Mrs. Henrietta C. Reiber Massina

Class of 1952
Mrs. Dolores Reiber Haizlip
Sister Bernadette Marie Janus, SSC
Mrs. Carmen T. Kreivenas Peetz
Sister Margaret Petcavage, SSC

Class of 1953
Sister Rita Marie Kerdock, SSC

Class of 1957
Mrs. Marie Louise Slebodnick Wilkinson

Class of 1958
Mrs. Dorothy A. Hornberger Setcavage

Class of 1960
Mrs. Sandra J. Mettler Blackwell
Mrs. Carolyn E. Gaub Blahota
Mrs. Rosemary A. Schmidt Endrick
Mrs. Carol M. Krupsky Happersett
Mrs. Elaine Halamar Mackin
Mrs. Ann Reimel Myers
Mrs. Joanne Smith Pawsat
Mrs. Kathleen Hihn Petrone
Mrs. Margaret M. O’Neil Schenk

Class of 1961
Mrs. Mariann Lynch Engelhardt
Mrs. Maureen E. K. Wilson Gasink
Mrs. Pamela M. Betson Kuhn
Mrs. Carol Ann Pettit Sewell

Class of 1962
Mrs. Diane M. Bentivoglio Barkley
Mrs. Mary Jean Dever Biser
Mrs. Dawn A. Dixon Ellis
Mrs. Hilda A. Keiffer Fedak
Mrs. Patricia S. Ragan Kivlin

Class of 1963
Mrs. Margaret M. Schneider Wyche

Class of 1964
Mrs. Geraldine M. Carroll Crowley
Mrs. Barbara J. Kulak Hess
Mrs. Diane J. Eeckhout McNamara

Class of 1965
Mrs. Deborah Purdy Clardy
Mrs. Clare Garson Gerling

Class of 1966
Mrs. Maureen R. McGrath Devlin
Mrs. Nancy Feher Edwards
Dr. Linda Thatcher Raichle Ph.D
Mrs. Kathleen Muchorski Scipione

Class of 1967
Mrs. Kathleen Riegel Epple
Mrs. Mary McGlynn Russell
Sister Margaret Zalot, S.S.C.

Class of 1968
Mrs. Marguerite V. Carroll Kelly
Mrs. Loretta M. Murray Woodall

Class of 1969
Mrs. Carol A. Auchinleck Calderbank
Mrs. Maureen E. Fennessy Hobbs
Ms. Kathleen Holleran Ibarra
Ms. Rosemary E. Meyers

Class of 1970
Ms. Maria E. Leonhauser
Mrs. Mary Alice Cantwell Schmitt

Class of 1971
Mrs. Susan V. Crawford Montgomery
Mrs. Elizabeth J. Murtha Paniza

Class of 1972
Mrs. Kathleen Smith Carr
Mrs. Colleen P. Dever Reiter

Class of 1974
Ms. JoAnn Lynn

Class of 1975
Mrs. Linda N. Hagan-Poole
Mrs. Carol L. Witalec Olivieri

Class of 1976
Mrs. Deborah Hagan Stanley

Class of 1977
Mrs. Lorna M. Pontarelli Fish
Ms. Ellen R. Quinn
Mrs. Patrice M. Richards-Cooper
Ms. Terese A. Vekteris

Class of 1978
Ms. Deborah A. Fortunato-Parker
Ms. Roseann M. Greenberg
Mrs. Sandra Ciccimaro Immerman
Mrs. Patricia A. Litvinas McGarvey
Ms. Linda M. Schepise
Mrs. Laura L. Wescoat Shelley
Mrs. Marylin A. Mignoni Tierney

Class of 1981
Ms. Colette M. Campellone
Mrs. Mary K. Nagle Wade

Class of 1982
Dr. Anita G. Smith Fennessey
Mrs. Mary T. McGinnis Golaschevsky
Mrs. Mary Beth DiMoia Konefsky

Class of 1983
Ms. Patricia G. Bender
Mrs. Michelle Juliff Conway
Mrs. Annamarie Bodkin Gresko R.N.
Ms. Judith A. Hagan
Mrs. Marianne J. Doyle McFarland
Mrs. Cecilia DeSilva Selbrede, Esq.
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SUMMARY OF ANNUAL FUND GIFTS 
BY CLASS YEAR

Share good news with us — awards, accomplishments, milestones, new jobs, and 
celebrations of marriage or children — by emailing Cathleen Murway, VJMHS 
Alumnae Relations, at cmurw@vjmhs.org or by filling out the form on Villa’s website 
at www.vjmhs.org/alumnae/update. We love hearing from our Alumnae sisters!



Athletics can be a vehicle to so many lessons 
and successes. No, not the league, district, or 

state wins…they are nice, don’t get me wrong; but 
the life lessons of setting goals, reacting to setbacks, 

handling victories gracefully, perseverance in adversity, 
making adjustments, etc.—these are just some of the lessons 
learned though participation in Villa Athletics. Being a 
member of a team here at Villa provides a network of friends 
and a support system that is unparalleled. Their time on the 
courts, fields, lakes, pools, courses, and tracks prepare our 
young athletes for anything they face in the classrooms, 
universities, businesses, and board rooms. 
 
Being a member of the AACA, the Athletic Association of the 
Catholic Academies, the only all-girls league in Pennsylvania, 
has its own additional  benefits. The league is one of the 
best in the state in every sport. Not only that, the core group 
of schools pride theirselves on fierce competition, Catholic 
values, and sisterhood. 
 
In order to continue to compete in this league against our 
sister schools, we need to be sure our facilities, coaching 
staffs, and equipment are consistently on par with them. Your 
sponsorships and donations have helped and will continue to 
help us teach those life lessons during the regular season and 
beyond! Go Jems!

Becky Flynn Hensel ’99
Athletic Director, Social Studies Teacher

YOU MADE AN IMPACT 
ON OUR STUDENTS’
extracurricular   
 interests

Class of 2012
Ms. Emily H. Market
Ms. Grace C. Scarpello

Class of 2013
Ms. Alexandra R. Castillejo
Ms. Kristan M. Coppola
Ms. Genna F. Fulginiti
Mrs. Allyson E. Cohen Hannagen
Ms. Rebecca A. McDonald
Ms. Leah A. Patrick

Class of 2014
Ms. Lauren St. Claire Bradley
Ms. Hope A. K. DeVito
Ms. Katie M. Grant

Class of 2015
Ms. Sydnie E. McDonald

Class of 2016
Ms. Lori C. Gallagher
Ms. Cecelia R. Grant
Ms. Ani N. Javardian
Ms. Brianna J. Tulskie

Class of 2017
Ms. Mary Katherine M. Gould

Class of 2018
Ms. Alexa L. Bannon
Ms. Cecilia M. Barreca

Class of 2019
Ms. Jacqueline C. E. Armetta
Ms. Erin M. Flanagan
Ms. Alexa M. Johnson

Class of 2020
Ms. Emily M. Noone
Ms. Jillian E. Reifsnyder
Ms. Mackenzie N. Smith
Ms. Molly A. Taylor

Class of 2022
Ms. Amia L. Johnson
Ms. Juliana V. Marino
Ms. Mary Frances T. McNulty
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Class of 1984
Mrs. Christine Marie Heys  

Armetta R.N., B.S.N.
Dr. Karen J. Elinich Ed. D

Class of 1985
Dr. Marietta A. Malik Hofmeister

Class of 1986
Mrs. Sharon A. Citak Bell
Mrs. Eileen A. Pellegrino Bernstein
Mrs. Joanne M. Kunz Cunningham
Mrs. Christie Antonelli Farinella
Mrs. Maria T. Budano Haff
Mrs. Laureen T. Cianfrini Hayes
Mrs. Meredith E. McKeown Rankel

Class of 1989
Mrs. Jennifer M. Drobile Kiriloff

Class of 1990
Mrs. Mary A. Hare Baumgart
Mrs. Alice M. Sheerin Braun
Mrs. Jennifer A. Sweeney Gillespie
Mrs. Patricia Reilly Louisa
Mrs. Melissa A. Tatar Pickersgill, 

CACREP

Class of 1991
Mrs. Victoria E. Fagan-Vernick

Class of 1992
Mrs. Kathleen M. Kugler Robinson
Ms. Bethany L. Saxton

Class of 1993
Ms. Deborah A. Boedewig
Mrs. Beverly A. Wilson Pelletier

Class of 1994
Capt. Aileen Kevane Alexander
Ms. Jeanne M. Frawley MSE

Class of 1995
Mrs. Mary J. Magee Eidson R.N.
Mrs. Bethany A. Zalewski Gaspari

Class of 1996
Ms. Tiffany A. Cortese
Mrs. Anna L. Orgasan Dailey
Mrs. Erika M. Foley Lynch

Class of 1997
Mrs. Helene Holmes Baczkowski
Mrs. Lindsay E. Fox Lord
Mrs. Jennifer L. Gunn Sheridan
Mrs. Jaime P. Helbling Simpson
Mrs. Michelle McLaughlin Ulrich

Class of 1998
Dr. Kristen E. Sylvester Kushnier
Mrs. Melissa A. Pirolli Marth
Ms. Alison R. McGowan
Ms. Morgan R. O’Brien
Ms. Andrea I. Pasquine
Ms. Alicia M. Sarzynski

Class of 1999
Mrs. Rebecca Flynn Hensel
Mrs. Catherine B. Altier Szendel Esq.

Class of 2000
Mrs. Melissa A. Pratico Brown
Mrs. Lauren E. Gaughan Carr
Mrs. Kate M. Campbell DiLeonardo
Mrs. Kristin Hoffman Farrell
Mrs. Julie A. Micklos Mandes
Ms. Maura K. McFadden
Mrs. Amy P. Techtmann Pasqua
Mrs. Maureen E. McGowan Rossi
Mrs. Christine M. Frawley Schrack
Ms. Andrea M. Zalewski

Class of 2001
Mrs. Katherine A. Medernach Langton
Mrs. Jennifer L. Stegonshek Morrison
Mrs. Stephanie M. Schlegel Shortall, Esq.

Class of 2002
Ms. Stefanie K. Boyk
Ms. Nicole M. DiEnna MBA
Mrs. Renée M. Kitchenman McGovern
Mrs. Bridget R. McFadden Urban
Ms. Julia A. Zalewski

Class of 2003
Mrs. Erica M. Gregory Franzzo

Class of 2004
Mrs. Kate S. Wojtowicz Brennan
Mrs. Colleen N. McDonough Gigliotti
Mrs. Heather V. Katz LaRocco R.N.
Mrs. Caitlin M. McGowan Mason
Mrs. Jacqueline K. Thomson Walder
Mrs. Lissa M. Rosendale Wolcott

Class of 2005
Ms. Caitlyn A. Aluise
Mrs. Jenna L. Rankin Clancy
Mrs. Lindsay M. Tomlinson Guinan
Mrs. Marie Becer Ilse
Mrs. Ashley E. Rowley O’Connor PNP
Ms. Stephanie A. Weaver

Class of 2006
Mrs. Lauren N. Wisniewski Giampietro
Mrs. Carly R. Metzger Harbison
Mrs. Allison Hoffman Keene
Mrs. Jennifer E. Lacey Ruhling R.N.
Mrs. Allison J. Cronk Schwein
Mrs. Megan T. Coates Swierczewski

Class of 2007
Mrs. Kristen L. Wilkinson Bolt
Mrs. Rachel L. McGovern Scriven
Mrs. Caitlin M. Harvey Sztenderowicz

Class of 2008
Mrs. Gabrielle H. Curione Wallace

Class of 2009
Ms. Torey L. Repetski

Class of 2010
Ms. Bailey A. Gorman
Ms. Lindsey L. King

Class of 2011
Ms. Christa R. Chirico
Ms. Danielle M. Fiorelli
Ms. Kristen M. Ilsemann
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FOR THE GIRLS  
SPRING AUCTION DONORS

Casimir Silver Sponsor
Twining Construction Company, Inc.

Sword Sponsor
Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. & Joyce L. Hagan

Lily Sponsor
Sisters of St. Casimir

Venerable Mother Maria Sponsors
Begley, Carlin, and Mandio, LLP
Cooper Mechanical, Inc.
Villa Executive Board of Directors

St. Joseph Sponsors
David Thomas Trailways
DiDonato & Burke, LLC
Fred Beans Nissan of Doylestown
Giuseppe’s Pizza & Family Restaurant
Heathland Hospitality Group
Holy Ghost Preparatory School
John W. Kay Electrical Contractor, Inc.
Martin Millner Real Estate Team
Richard W. Johnson Esquire
R. F. Design & Integration Inc.
Shady Brook Farm Markets, Inc.
Villa Joseph Marie Parents’ Guild

Jem Sponsors
Altomonte’s Italian Market
American Line Striping Enterprises, LLC
Andrew’s Lawn Ranger, LLC
Antheil Maslow & MacMinn, LLP
Bucks Digital Printing
Campbell and Thomas Funeral Home
Clinton & McKain, P.C.
Colonial Farms 
Hightower Electrical Contractors, LLC
Home Creations of Bucks County
John McShane Auto Body, Inc.
Law Offices of Brian M. Marriott
McCaffrey’s Food Markets
MGC Landscaping
Mr. William Davis/Ameriprise
Patti Drach Fiore Services
Richboro Beer & Soda, Inc.
Shan-Gri-La Farm
TCCI Millwork
World Class Vacations

Ad Sponsors
146 East Salon Spa and Yoga Studio
Acqua e Farina
Adorn Me
Another Time Antiques
Arts & Carafes
Beach’s Hardware
Beaudee Lash Bar
Bella Cose Boutique
Bernie Robbins Jewelers
Bishop Estate Vineyard and Winery
Bob Egan Entertainment, Inc.
Bonefish Grill
Borough Bagels
Buckingham Green Nails Inc.
Buckingham Valley Vineyard & Winery
Bucks County Baseball Company
Bucks County Racquet Club
Cafe Con Leche
Camp Bow Wow of Philadelphia NE
Canal’s End Antiques
Capt’n Chucky’s Crab Cake Company
CAR WASH USA
Catalano Studio, Inc.
Cesare’s Italian Specialties Ristorante
Chin’s Kitchen
Club Pilates
Colt’s Sports Collectibles
Construction Building Materials
Continental Tavern
Country Fair Chocolates
County Line Fence
CrossFit Newtown
David Craig Jewelers, Ltd.
David J. Witchell Salon & Spa
Diageo Beverage Co.
Domenic Graziano Flowers & Gifts
Dominick’s Pizza
Dominick’s Pizza Shoppe
Doylestown Bookshop
Dr. Bob Computers
Ed London Wreath Company
Elite Concepts
Evolution Candy
Feeney’s Nursery, Inc.
Flowers by David
FlynnO’Hara Uniforms
Frames Plus

Francesco’s Pizzeria
GI Juice & Java
Glamorous Life
Goldfish Swim School
Got Wine?
Hannah Nails & Spa
Harvest Restaurant
Head Over Heels
Holiday House Pet Resort &  

Training Center
Jake’s Eatery
jaZams
Joli Beautique
Jules Thin Crust Pizza
Just Food
Kampus Klothes
La Stalla Italian Market
Lehman’s Graduate Supply
Lisa Varley Photography, LLC
Longwood Gardens
Love Salon
Lovely Nails
LSL Brands
Luna Chick
Ma Belle Nail Salon
Mad Golfer Golf Club
Maggio’s Restaurant
Meglio Pizzeria
Meraki Studio
Michael’s Restaurant & Lounge
Mignoni Jewelry & Gifts
Modern Nails Salon
Naked Chocolate
Newtown Athletic Shoe Shop
Newtown Floral Company
Newtown School of Music
Newtown Theatre
Nikos
Nina’s Waffles
Northampton Valley County Club
Orangetheory Fitness- Langhorne
OwowCow Creamery, Inc.
Pallante’s Italian Deli
Papa’s Pretzels
Party Fair
Parx Casino
Pat’s Colonial Kitchen
Penelope Fox Art Studio

PerryMilou Studios
Piper Hill Company
Playa Bowls
Porterhouse Restaurant & Pub
Portraits by Anne-Marie
Posh Beauty Bar and Skin Care Center
R. Michael Wommack Master Works
Richboro Car Wash, Inc.
Rising Stock Basketball Academy
RiverHouse at Odette’s
Rocco’s at the Brick
Roman Tutoring
Salon 9
Salt Cave @ Newtown
Sesame Place
Shelter Logic
Silver Lake Nature Center
Something Else
Southern Glazer’s Wine & Spirits
Steve’s Tees Awards and Designs
Tangles Hair Salon
Taormina’s Pizza & Pasta of Richboro
The Academy of Natural Sciences
The Catwalk
The EDGE Fitness Clubs of Somerton
The Happy Mixer
The Irish Horne
The John’s Family of Companies
The Lash Lounge
The Original Golden Eagle Diner and 

Restaurant
The Philadelphia Flyers
The Rose Group
The Stomp Company
The Unique Mini Boutique
The Yardley Inn
The Zebra Striped Whale
Thompson Toyota
Tom Antonelli, Inc.
Transportation Services, Inc.
Trevose Flowers, Inc.
Turning Point
William Davis/Ameriprise Financial
Witherspoon Boxing and Fitness

A special thank you to the hundreds of 
donors and bidders that made Villa’s 
virtual Auction a success!

Diamond Sponsor
Water Service Professionals

Gold Sponsors
Antheil Maslow & MacMinn, LLP
Committee to Elect Mary Smithson
Herman Goldner Co.
Holstein White, Inc.
O’Connell and Company
Thermal Solutions Contracting, Inc.
Twining Construction

Hole Sponsors
Bowne & Burns Attorneys-at-Law
Bucks Digital Printing
Cooper Mechanical
Curtin & Heefner
Fox Rothschild, LLP
Giuseppe’s Ristorante
Holland Floor Covering
James River Cabinetry
Manor College
Mulhern & Kulp
Pastorek Landscaping
Penn Metal Finishing
Philadelphia Suburban Realty 

Appraisal Group
Pine Valley Investments
Selzer Insurance
Shady Brook Farm, Inc.
Southampton Window Cleaning
State Farm – Tom McLaughlin, Agent
Villa Joseph Marie Faculty and Staff
Wilson & Johnson, Attorneys-at-Law

Donors
Mr. Dennis Bell
Cedarbrook Country Club
Doylestown Country Club
Ed London Wreath Co.
Mr. Chuck Esposito
Jericho National Golf Club
Lookaway Golf Club
The Mad Golfer
Mrs. Jennifer McDonald
Mr. Roger Messina
The Noone Family
Philadelphia Cricket Club
Philmont Country Club
SEI Investments Company
Mr. John Smithson
Sullivan’s Scrap Metals
Trenton Country Club
Vault Brewing Company
Villa Joseph Marie Parents’ Guild

Many thanks to the sponsors, 
donors, and golfers that contributed 
to the success of our 2021 Outing. 
Mark your calendars now for this 
year’s Outing: Monday, May 1, 2023 
at the beautiful Jericho National 
Golf Club.

FORE! THE GIRLS  
GOLF OUTING DONORS
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OCTOBER
7		  Designer Handbag Bingo
15 & 22	 8th Grade Examination
24-28	 Alumnae Week
25	 Always Villa Fund Kickoff

NOVEMBER
10-13	 Guys and Dolls
20	 Christmas at Villa 
		  Photoshoot	
22	 Thanksgiving Feast
23	 Yearbook Party for the
		  Class of 2022
23-25	 Holiday Break
26	 Kate Abel Memorial
		  Tournament & Social
29	 Giving Tuesday

DECEMBER
23-31	 Winter Break

JANUARY 
1-6	 Winter Break (continued)
9-13	 Mid-Year Teacher   
		  Prep Week

FEBRUARY
4		  Quizzo
10	 Erg-A-Thon
26-28	 St. Casimir Week of Giving 

MARCH
1-6	 St. Casimir Week of Giving
		  (continued)
3		  St. Casimir Mass & 
		  Legacy Pinning
3		  School-Wide Service Day
11		 6th & 7th Grade 
		  Practice Test
14-18	 Annual Spring Auction  
30-31	 Descendants: The Musical
 

APRIL
1-2	 Descendants: The Musical
4		  Bring-Your-Sister-
		  to-School Day
5-10	 Spring Break
25	 Art Show
27	 Spring Open House
28	 School-Wide Charity
		  Fundraiser

MAY 
1	 	 Fore! the Girls
		  Golf Outing
24	 Baccalaureate

JUNE
3		  Graduation
TBD	 State of the School Address
 

Note: Please check the school website for the most up-to-date school calendar.

Need to update your contact information? 
Alumnae & Friends of Villa: www.vjmhs.org/alumnae/update

Current Villa families: www.vjmhs.org/parents/update


